

Headteacher:

Miss Kerry Oakley B.Ed (Hons) NPQH Noke Drive, Redhill, Surrey, RH1 4AD 01737 764356 mail@carringtonschool.org www.carringtonschool.org

11 September 2025

Dear parents and carers

On Tuesday 23 September between 5:30pm and 8:00pm we will be holding an information evening for Year 8 and Year 9 parents and carers.

We will be giving a **presentation in the Main Hall at 5:30pm, and again at 7:00pm**, covering how to support your young person's learning, wellbeing and online safety.

Between the presentations we welcome you to join us for light refreshments in the Observatory, where there will be staff on hand to talk to you about how best to support your young person with homework and revision. Members of our mental health team will also be on hand for informal conversations, and there will also be someone available to discuss the 1-to-1 device scheme with you.

If you will be attending <u>please click HERE</u> indicating which presentation you would like to attend.

Best wishes

**The Carrington Team** 



